
 

 

Alcobendas, 30 September 2024 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of article 17 of Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014 of the European 

Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014 on market abuse, and article 226 of Law 

6/2023, of 17 March, on the Spanish Securities Markets and Investment Services, Indra 

Sistemas, S.A. (“Indra” or the "Company") hereby notifies the following 

 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

The Board of Directors of Indra, in accordance with the provisions laid out in the Strategic 

Plan 2024-2026, with 2030 vision, announced to market through the communication of 

Inside Information dated 6 March 2024 (registration number 2157), has agreed to initiate 

a formal process in order to examine the various options related to Minsait Payments.  

The Company will inform the market about the evolution of the process, in compliance 

with the securities market regulations. 

 

Ana María Sala 

Secretary of the Board of Directors 


